
  I will miss you all
dearly.Thank you for all your
hard work and making this

year successful! Please do not
hesitate to contact me at

jalsley@ktkey.org 

October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2022    
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

M A R C H  N E W S L E T T E R

Division  1

C A L E N D A R  O F
E V E N T S

October 15, 2022
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11
(Tentative), 2022
Key Club Week

February 1, 2023 
Unpaid Clubs 

Become Suspended

H E L L O ,  D I V I S I O N  1 !

CONTACT ME: 

(JALSLEY'S JOURNAL)

J A L S L E Y @ K T K E Y . O R G

 K T. K E Y. D I V 1



 S P R I N G  RALLY 

Add a little bit of body text

 Division One's Spring Rally was a
success. It took place on March 4 at 11 am.

Comgratulations to Mackenzie Francis
for winning most outstanding Key

Clubber and congratulations to Chelsea
Lopez for being elected as the next Lt.

Governor!

 Club Visits

 I would love to come sit in on a
meeting and meet you all, as well
as answer any questions you may
have about running for a district

position. Please let me know when
your club’s next meeting will be
held so I can plan accordingly



 District Convention

Club Contacts
 In order to get more information to you so
that club officers may inform their club of

what's occurring. A vital way for me to
communicate effectively and pass on

information is having your club's contact
information. So as soon as you have your

newly elected officers please send me their
contact information including their email
and phone number at Jalsley@ktkey.com. I
would love to stay in contact with each and
every club officer so that I can answer any

questions or concerns that may arise. 

 District Convention (DCON) is an annual
event to celebrate the achievements of the
past year, elect new district officers, attend

workshops, and meet new people. This year's
will take place in Gatlinburg at the Park

Vista Hotel from March 31st to April 2nd.
Please visit Ktkey.org for registration and

more information.


